
 

Milk is available in school for consumption by pupils at some point during the school day. 

 

Milk is provided free of charge to pupils whose parents are in receipt of certain benefits, please see 

https://www.midlothian.gov.uk/info/855/school_meals/117/free_school_meals_and_clothing_grants for further 

information and an application form. 

 

The daily charge for milk from August 2022 for a 189ml carton is still to be confirmed.  (Last year’s cost was 

17p per carton).   

 

To allow orders to be made in advance for the first term we are asking for an initial payment of £10.00.  

The next payment would then be due in October, at which time we will confirm the cost. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to the School Office by Friday 24 June 2022.   

PAYMENTS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE. 

   

Please make payment via ParentPay where possible.   

 

If your child is due to start P1 in August and you do not have a ParentPay account yet, you can pay by cash to 

the school office. 

  

Thank you. 

 

Louise Munro 

Administrative Assistant  

 

Pupil Name (s) & Class:  

Payment Amount:  

 

 

 
 

https://www.midlothian.gov.uk/info/855/school_meals/117/free_school_meals_and_clothing_grants

